Chester Public Utility District

P.O. Box 503
251 Chester Airport Road
Chester, California 96020

(530) 258-2171 - Fax (530) 258-2064

01-11-2024

To: Residents of Chester

The CPUD Board of Directors is seeking volunteers to serve on a Tax Measure Advisory Committee to
help educate the community about the parcel tax measures that have been placed on the Viay 7 special
election ballot. The tax measures are being proposed in order to fund the Chester Fire Department.

If you are interested in serving, please provide a letter of interest and resume (if available) to the CPUD
office at cheryl.cpoud@frontier.com.

It is anticipated that the CPUD Board will appoint members to the committee beginning at their January

23 meeting,

Members of the Tax Measure Advisory Committee will meet regularly until the May 7 election and will
be given materials and information on the historical and current status of the Chester Fire Department
and what passage of either of the tax measures will mean for the Department moving forward. Members
wiil be encouraged to act as "ambassadors” to the community, heiping to educate the eiectorate on the
Fire Department’s fate. As a committee of the Chester Public Utility District the members will not be able
to advocate for {(urge a “yes or a “ro” vote) the measures while actirg in their officiat capacity, only
educate.



